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Limited access to Courthouse on July 5

Tuesday, July 2, 2013

Access to the Caddo Parish Courthouse will be limited on Friday, July 5, as several offices have announced they
will be closed for an extended holiday.

Only the Caddo Parish Sheriff’s Office and Tax Assessor’s Office will remain open, so visitors to those offices
should use the Texas Street or Marshal Street entrances. 

Neither Caddo District Court nor Juvenile Court will be held on July 5. The  Frances Bickham Building, which
houses the District Attorney’s Office and Registrar of Voters Office, will also be closed. Only juvenile probation
offices will be open at the Juvenile Courthouse.


